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Marge Schmuckal - Re: 418 Woodford Streect

From:  Travis Bullard <balancedbuilding@yahoo.com>
Tos Marge Schmuckal <MES@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 7/19/2013 12:34 PM
Subject: Re: 418 Woodford Street ) |
Mrs. Schmuckal, EA (/S/\ (rf{";w% bihe S"{'}&}f\@ . Pjgi\{;’gcif :f‘ éf

>

F'hope I can clarify the scope of work in order to help illustrate that I am not making any changes to the
current use which is unconditioned aftic, not intended for habitation, with no new irfcrease in square
footage. The only change is a slight a slight change in volume of the unconditioneﬂ? attic from changing
a hip to gable to enable better head room on the attic staircase.

I am happy to provide photographs and get on the phone to discuss further. \7{ W Q ’p e ASC.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this. veden ‘ZWW“’:”"\
Happy Friday, v

Travis Bullard
(207) 272-3898

From: Marge Schmuckal <MES@portlandmaine.gov>
To: balancedbuilding@yahoo.com

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 4:31 PM

Subject: 418 Woodford Street

Hi Travis,

I have your permit application. I need more information to make a zoning determination. I would need a
better cross section plan showing what is there now on the upper floor and what will be proposed, Under
14-436. Currently the building is not meeting all the R-5 zone setbacks so you are limited as to how you
increase space going upward.

It is also obvious that this space is intended to be for habitation. I will need floor plans showing the
layout of the floor and what use is intended for this area,

Please call me if you have any questions at 874-8695. You permit will be on hold until I can determine
that the Zoning Ordinance is being met,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions, As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.
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